Canning House

2, Belgrave Square, London, S. W. 1. Tel. Sloane 7186-9.

THE HISPANIC COUNCIL
THE LUSO-BRAZILIAN COUNCIL

THE RT. HON. VISCOUNT DAVIDSON, G.C.V.O., C.H., C.B.

JOHN W. TAYLOR, C.M.G., M.B.E.

June 10th, 1954.

YOUR REF.

Dear Russell-Gebbett,

Thank you for your letter about the proposed Anglo-Catalan Society. Perhaps the answers had better go on your duplicated sheet which I return herewith.

Yours sincerely,

P. Russell-Gebbett, Esq., Dept. of Spanish, The University, Nottingham.

Educational Director.

H.V. LIVERMORE